
 

  
The Compact  

of Cape Cod 
Conservation Trusts, 

Inc.  

 

Annual Meetings 

August 28, 2017 

Orleans Yacht Club 

Cove Road, Orleans MA 

 

Program 

 

4:30 pm Arrival, member check-in, cash bar open 

 

5:00  Welcome: Kevin Galligan, President, OCT 

 

5:10  Annual Meeting of the Orleans Conservation Trust 

• Election of Trustees and Nominating Committee: David Lyttle, Chair 

Nominating Committee 

• Director’s report: Elizabeth Migliore 

• Land management report: Andrew Bagnara, Land Manager 

• Finance report: Steve Koehler, Treasurer 

• Closing remarks/Recognitions: Kevin Galligan, President 

• Adjournment of business meeting 

 

5:45  Annual Meeting of The Compact of Cape Cod Conservation Trusts, Inc. 

• President’s message: Leonard Johnson, President; recognize Anne Chaplin 

and moment of silence for Ansel Chaplin 

• Finance report: Henry Lind, Treasurer 

• Election of Board members: Beth Finch,  Nominating Committee 

• Ansel Chaplin Award: Peter Johnson, Brewster Conservation Trust             

(Sen. Cyr and Rep Peake, legislative certificates) 

▪ R. Dennis O’Connell, Wellfleet, awardee 

 

6:15   Featured Speaker: Mark Robinson, The Compact, Exec. Dir. 

  Moving Forward on Cape Cod Land Conservation Challenges 

 

6:30   End of Program 

7:00  End of meeting 


